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Peter

Now that our Videos have been finalised I thought it apt that I write to thank you for all your assistance.
When I first contacted you I was quick to point out that this was our first foray into this type of marketing
media. Your patient explanation of the process along with material supplied as examples were instrumental
in allowing me to make the decision to commission our project.

It was only when we started that I realized what a huge task we had undertaken and I must admit to
experiencing some apprehension. It is only through your patience, prompt actions, attention to detail and 
willingness to understand our products and needs that we were able to get to the finishing line and for that
I thank you..

When I sit back and view the finished products I can finally understand why you placed so much emphasis
on the process and staging. If my understanding of what you were faced with because of my inexperience
I am sure completion would have been much earlier.

At the end of the day however what we have ended up with are professional installation details which I
must say are the envy of many of my competitors. Skylights are not an everyday project undertaken by
DIYers and even Builders so the accuracy and presentation you have achieved in the final product has 
received nothing but compliments with the main comment being "that makes it so easy". That is exactly what
we set out to achieve and I am sure these will stand us in good stead for far into the future.

I will be in touch in the future for more of this type of work and I can assure you that I have absolutely
no problem with endorsing your work and recommending you to anyone undertaking similar projects.

Best Regards
Ian Murphy
GENERAL MANAGER
Regent Skylight Systems




